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Hi,

Please reconsider these new laws. The intention is noble, but the erosion of our individual data security is too
great a cost.

As a software developer myself, there is no way to add a ‘backdoor’ for law enforcement without weakening
the encryption that protects us from nefarious actors as well.

Thanks,
David


